
 

August 2019 

Aloha Golf Friends,  

The Kauai Junior Golf Association is excited to present its 2019 3rd Annual Golf Fundraiser, which benefits the youth and 

the future of golf on the island of Kauai. The event is scheduled for Sunday October 20, 2019 and we are so grateful to 

have the awesome and majestic Puakea Golf Course as the host of our event.  

The Association’s goals are to provide junior golfers opportunities that will teach responsibility, develop qualities of 
leadership and integrity, and assist them in becoming productive members of the adult community. Specifically, the funds 
generated through your generous sponsorship and in-kind donations will help the organization in many ways such as; 
providing free lessons to our new golfers, clinics and rules of golf sessions with our PGA Professionals at little to no cost, 
opportunities to travel and participate in off-island tournaments, golf for juniors at most courses on Kauai at little or no 
cost, and assistance with higher educational pursuits by providing scholarships to qualified juniors. We have seen 
membership grow over the last three years. In the future we would like to continue to provide “new” members with golf 
clubs as they learn about the game for the first time. 
 
We seek your support as players and/or sponsors. Please see the attached material for sponsorship opportunities and 
registration information.  
 
We appreciate your thoughtful consideration and are hopeful you will be eager to be an integral part of supporting the 

growth of the wonderful game of golf and our keiki’s future. Kauai Junior Golf Association is a non-profit organization, 

and thus your donation will be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

For more information, please contact Kauai Junior Golf at 808 631-1644. kjgaoffice@gmail.com.  

On behalf of the keiki, parents and the Board of Kauai Junior Golf Association, Mahalo for your support.  

Aloha, 

 
Glenn Tamagawa 
KJGA President 
 

       


